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Tuesday 20 August 2019 Term 3 Week 5 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

TERM 3 
 

Weeks 4-7   Life Education 

Tues 20 & Fri 23 August Eisteddfod 

Thursday 22 August Book Parade 

Friday 23 August  FNC Athletics 

Mon 26 & Tues 27 Aug Year 5 & 6 Interrelate 

Thursday 5 September Currumbin Excursion  

Friday 20 September Stage 2 AFL Fun Day 

Week 9    Beach & Creek 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 

Whole School  11:45am Monday weekly 

ES1  - Kinder  11:50am  Wednesday odd weeks  

STAGE 1 - Yr 1 & 2 12:45pm Thursday odd weeks 

STAGE 2 - Yr 3 & 4 12:30pm  Thursday even weeks 

STAGE 3 - Yr 5 & 6 12.00pm Wednesday even weeks 

 PRINCIPAL NEWS 

 
Condolences 

By now, many of you would have heard the very sad news 
that Mr. Prichard lost his dad last week. On behalf of 
the entire school community; staff, students and  
parents, I wish to extend our deepest sympathy to the 
entire Prichard family.  

While I did not know  
Mr. Prichard Snr. I do 
know that he was a pillar 
of the Kingscliff  
community and will be sadly missed.  
Our thoughts are with the family at this time. 

 

Book Fair 

What a great success Book Fair was 
again this year. Thank you all for 
supporting this school initiative, as 
all money raised goes directly back 
into the library for new books and 
resources. Mrs. Kershler did an 
amazing job, organising the fair and 
teachers donated their time to man 
the tables! It surely was a  
wonderful team effort.  

 

We will conclude our book week celebrations this  
Thursday, with our annual Book Parade. The parade  
begins at 9:15am in the COLA. 

Of course, parents are invited to watch too! See you 
there. Or will you? I might be in disguise! 

 
Far North Coast Athletics 

Our school is sending 46 students 
to the upcoming district carnival, 
in Byron Bay, this Friday. Our 
school finished with the highest 
points score at our zone carnival 
and send a very strong contingent 
to the bay. Mrs. Gray and Mrs. 

Kershler will be supervising our athletes on the day. 
Thank you to parents and carers for transporting  
students to Byron Bay. Good luck to all competitors. 

2020 Enrolments 

Please continue to bring in your 
enrolment forms for Kindy 
2020. If you know of any  
neighbours who have children 
turning 5 by July 2020, they 
should be enrolling for school. Please encourage them also 
to begin the enrolment process soon. Our transition  
program begins in term 4, and we are already organising 
the program. We don’t want anyone to miss out. Thank you 
for you help with this matter. 

Weary travellers return! 

After a little flight delay, our Stage 3 students and their 
dedicated teachers arrived safely home on Friday night 
and will return to school today. It was cold and at times 
windy, but everyone had a ball. I can’t wait to hear all 
about their amazing time away. 

 

 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

 CHANGE OF DATES—Stage 1 Assembly 
 

Due to the Book Parade, this week’s Stage 1   
Assembly will be  
 

Friday 23 August at 12.45  
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Stage 2 AFL 

Reminder to return permission forms and payment of $7 by 
this Friday, 23 August. 

Year 5/6 Interrelate 

Please return permission slips and $30 payment by Friday. 

Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary Kindergarten Excursion 

Excursion $20 + Koala Photo $15 (not mandatory) 
Please forward permission notes and payments to the School 
Office. 

Cash Payments 

Reminder, when sending cash payments to school with your 
child, please ensure they are in an envelope or sealed zip lock 
bag, clearly labelled with student’s name, amount and what the 
payment is for. 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.00pm 

 

 
 
 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 
WINTER SPECIAL, now the weather is cooling down check out 
these amazing specials available at the uniform shop. Remember 
to label all uniforms including hats so they can be returned if 
they end up in lost property. 
 
Limited sizes and stock: 
Track pants, only $15 V-Neck Jumpers $28 
Senior jackets for year 5 and 6 students $30 
 

   Uniform shop 
Monday 8:30—9:30 AND Wednesday 8:30—9:30 
 
Uniforms can be purchased outside of these times online via the 
PAYMENT tab (POP) on the school website, orders will be filled 
and delivered to students on the next available uniform shop 
day. Hats can be purchased any day. 

 
PBL Winners Week 5 
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CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each week  

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:15 AM 

VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

We are always looking for new volunteers, if you are interested in 
helping even for just an hour once a term, please contact the office 

on 0266 741 467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
EFTPOS—This is only for  Parents / Carers to use NOT children  
Online—via School Stream or the school website.  
Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  
Cash—correct money is appreciated. 
All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  
order details.  

REMINDER  
CANTEEN IS CLOSED ON MONDAYS 

Thursday 22 August 

 Kylie 

Thursday 29 August 

 Kylie & Nadia 

Friday 23 August 

 Holly, Cath & Trish 

Friday 30 August 

 Debbie, Shae, Trish & Cath 

KIMP NEWS 
 
We are very excited in the KIMP world this week...finally 
it is the Gold Coast Eisteddfod and our Senior band 
and Big Band have been rehearsing and practicing in 
preparation for these big performances this week at 
HOTA. It will be so exciting for all of us and wonderful 
to have the chance to perform there for a large  
audience. Congratulations to all these musicians - we are 
very proud of you all! 
 
Last week was the Regional Creative Arts Camp at  
Lennox head and it was wonderful to have three of our 
senior KIMP musicians at camp - Rilka B, Olivia I, Luka F 
and Ella B for dance. An extra big congratulations to  
Rilka B on her nomination for NSW State Wind Band for 
flute. We will cross our fingers and hope that Rilka is 
then selected to go to Sydney to perform at the Opera 
House as some of our former KIMP players have done. 
Band folders - just a reminder that all KIMP students 
who are in a band must have their music in a folder. I 
have told Intermediate band that they may use a black 
display folder while we wait on a new order of band  
folders. Too many students are turning up each week 
without a folder and consequently losing music which 
needs to be replaced. Every band piece we purchase 
costs approximately $100. Please ensure your child has a 
band folder for next week. Thank you! 
 
Looking forward to seeing lots of you at the Eisteddfod 
this week!  
 
 
Nicky Cooper 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations Rilka  
on your nomination for  

NSW State Wind Band for flute. 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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 TILING CONTRACTOR 

Floors & Walls 

Quality Work 

25 Years Experience 

Phone Mike Sawyer 0414 071 486 

NSW Lic 157084C 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

Stage 3 Sydney/Canberra Excursion 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


